
“I care about them, not just as
patients but as people.”

About Arthur K. Kennedy, MD, MSc

Dr. Arthur K. Kennedy’s desire to
become a physician arose while
watching doctors care for his mother
after she suffered a stroke. His
favorite part of his profession is
“educating patients and encouraging
them to take charge of their health.”
He adds, “I care about them, not just
as patients but as people.” Active
listening and patience are key in his
practice. He takes pride in serving as
an advocate for his patients. He
especially likes caring for the senior
population. “They have fascinating
stories,” he says.

When not with patients, Dr. Kennedy
can be found reading, talking to
friends, watching sports, and listening
to African music. He also enjoys
discussing politics and making
educational health videos.

Arthur K. Kennedy,
MD, MSc

LANGUAGES
SPOKEN
English
French
Twi/Akan

SPECIALTIES
Primary Care

EDUCATION
Spartan Health Sciences University
University of Ghana Medical School
Medical College of Wisconsin
The University of Texas at Dallas
University of Toronto

ASSOCIATIONS
American Academy of Family Physicians

MY CENTER(S)

Fairwold

5900 N Main Street, 
Columbia, SC, 29203 

(803) 610-4199

Request Appt.

View Center

Forest

2571 Forest Drive, 
Columbia, SC, 29204 

(803)-888-5425

Request Appt.

View Center

tel:(803)%20610-4199
https://www.dedicated.care/book-now?salesforcecenter=Fairwold,%20SC&medicalCenterRecordInput=a0s2R00000cgnccQAA
https://www.dedicated.care/find-a-location/columbia-south-carolina/fairwold
tel:(803)-888-5425
https://www.dedicated.care/book-now?salesforcecenter=Forest,%20SC&medicalCenterRecordInput=a0s2R00000cgncdQAA
https://www.dedicated.care/find-a-location/columbia-south-carolina/forest
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